
"McGinley, William"
<WMcGinley@PattonBoggs. TO <rsmith@fec.gov>

cc "McGinley, William" <WMcGinley@PattonBoggs.com>
07/1 6/2009 02:22 PM

Subject PEG AOR 2009-1 3 (Black Rock Group)

Dear Ms. Smith: i/

The original sixty-day deadline for the Commission to issue an Advisory Opinion responding to Advisory
Opinion Request 2009-13 expires on July 27,2009. On behalf of my client, Black Rock Group, we
consent to a fourteen (14) day extension of time to this deadline, or until August 10,2009.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Regards,
Bill

William McGinley
Pattern Boggs LLP
2550 M Street, NW

Washington, DC 20037

P: (202) 457-6000
F: (202) 457-6315

E: wmcginley@pattonboggs.com

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this
communication (including attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i)
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any
transaction or matter addressed herein.

DISCLAIMER:
This e-mail message contains confidential, privileged information intended solely for the
addressee. Please do not read, copy, or disseminate it unless you are the addressee. If you have
received it in error, please call us (collect) at (202) 457-6000 and ask to speak with the message
sender. Also, we would appreciate your forwarding the message back to us and deleting it from
your system. Thank you.
This e-mail and all other electronic (including voice) communications from the sender's firm are
for informational purposes only. No such communication is intended by the sender to constitute
either an electronic record or an electronic signature, or to constitute any agreement by the sender
to conduct a transaction by electronic means. Any such intention or agreement is hereby

expressly disclaimed unless otherwise specifically indicated. To learn more about our firm,
please visit our website at http://www.pattonboggs.com.


